August 25, 1945

Mr. Mel Bishop
Boutlmat iigh School

epartment of Physioal Bdwatim |
Emm City. Missouri : bR

Dear Mel:

. 1 thank you very much for vour good 1e't1wr of
the twenty-third instant. I suspected that Don lickel
had already comaitted hinself to Missouri, but I wanted

- to follow this through on acgount of ‘fium-v Shenk's interest
in hm: | |

I an aending vou a carbon copy of the letter that
I am writing to Jack Ieathm. -

I am indebted to you for yowr wery thorough and
prompt work in regards to these two boys.

With kindest regards and sincerest wishes, I an,

Very cordially yours,

Director, Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach

PCA :mod
Incloswre . =8



